
Ambulance Advisory Board 

 

Meeting Minutes 

 

April, 21, 2015 

 

 

Present:  Jim Pierce, Denise Brown, Tina Gowell, Rusty Greenleaf, Chief Al Nelson, City Manager Scott 

Morelli, Senator Earl McCormick, Chief Shawn Ramage, Lt. Rick Seiberg, Mark Kimball, Nancy Frost 

 

Budget ( proposed) presented by Scott Morelli – two scenarios :  1. No cuts 80% average increase to 

each town; not acceptable  2.  $135,000 in cuts = 11% average increase to each town.   

 

It was suggested that we look at cutting $85,000 as the Chief suggested and we look at increasing the 

per capita rate slightly.  Denise will work on the figures for these options. 

 

Chief Nelson is looking into replacing an ambulance.  Looking into leasing, buying a demo and buying a 

new unit. 

 

Dispatch options still being considered between Kennebec and Lincoln. 

 

Next meeting May 5, 2015 @ 6:30pm at Gardiner City Hall 

 

Submitted by 

 

Rusty Greenleaf 

 


